
From: Arlene French [mailto:a_bfrench@msn.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 12:38 PM 
To: Planning & Development Services 

Subject: Skagit County CP Amendment: PL11-0250 (Lake Erie Trucking) 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 
  
I admit that , as a average resident of Fidalgo Island, I do not know the intricacies of zoning 
codes. 
  
However, I’m always amazed when someone invests in a piece of property  with one zoning 
code, then decides they can make more money by changing the zoning. 
  
I am opposed to this change because it appears to be increasing density in an inappropriate 
location that does not have the proper infrastructure.  My understanding of the GMA is that 
development should occur in the zones closer to the city center.  I prefer to not see more forest 
destroyed. I would also be concerned about drainage , since it is on a slope. 
  
Thank you for your consideration, 
  
Arlene French 
1411 8th Street 
Anacortes WA 98221 
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